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Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, 
this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of 
all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients 
at Nurses UK. 
This will keep you up to date with all the latest 
news and bulletins for the month and beyond. 
If you would like to share any news for our next 
monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: 
info@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

What's are we celebrating this month?: 

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

World Blood Donor Day – 
A Shout-Out to Our Hero, Sara! 
14 June 2025 

Meet Sara, our lovely Recruitment Manager, who not only works tirelessly 
to find the best talent in healthcare but also regularly donates blood to help 
save lives across the UK. Her dedication to supporting the NHS goes beyond 
her desk — she's rolled up her sleeve countless times to make a real 
difference. 

Giving blood is a simple act that can help patients undergoing surgery, 
cancer treatments, trauma recovery, and more. Sara reminds us that behind 
every donation is a human story — and people like her are the reason those 
stories have hopeful endings. 

“I’ve been donating blood for the past 15 years. It’s such a small part of my 
day, but each time I go, I’m reminded how something so simple can mean 
the world to someone else. .” says Sara. “If you're eligible, I really encourage 
you to try it. Ready to make a difference? Sign up or book your next 
appointment here: NHS Give Blood " 
From all of us — thank you, Sara, for being such a fantastic example of 
compassion in action. 

Today is World Blood Donor Day, a global 
event that recognises the life-saving act of 
giving blood — and here at Nurses UK, 
we're proud to highlight one of our very 
own heroes. 

https://my.blood.co.uk/sign-up/?intent=blood
https://info@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

June dates to remember: 
Celebrating Our Team! 

This month, we’re sending extra cheer to our amazing 
team members celebrating birthdays and work 
anniversaries in June! 
Whether you're blowing out candles or marking another 
year of dedication, we’re so grateful to have you as part 
of our family. 

June Birthdays 
Wishing you a day filled with joy, laughter, and maybe a 
slice (or two) of cake! 

Nurses Carlo, Daniel S, Medeyin, Andy K!! 

Work Anniversaries 
Thank you for your continued commitment and passion. 
Every year you’ve given helps make our team stronger, 
kinder, and better. 

Let’s take a moment to celebrate you—your hard work, 
your heart, and the difference you make every day. 

Cristina and Pam - 8 Years 
Cecilla, Grace, Judith, Modupe, Godwin - 5 Years 
Jemima -2 Years 
Tambu - 1 Year 



Recruiting now for Nurses 
Areas of Need: 

RGNs & RMNs in Guildford 

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Guildford, 
for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to 
join Nurses UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application 
requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177 

RGNs & RMNs in Southampton 

RGNs & RMNs in Bournemouth 

Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Southampton, and surrounding area for 
RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join 
Nurses UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

Nurses UK is recruiting now in 
Bournemouth, and surrounding area for 

RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join 
Nurses UK please email your CV to: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk 

https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk
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We love to celebrate each and everyone of our 
growing team, so we have dedicated this page 
to celebrations big and small of our team! 

June Employees of the Month: 

Congratulations to Nomalanga for being awarded Nurse of 
the month for our team in the South East! 

Thank you Nomalanga for your outstanding dedication, 
compassion, and the high standard of care you consistently 
deliver. Your hard work and positive attitude truly make a 
difference. Well done and well deserved! 

Big Congratulations to Ransford, Nurse of the Month for our 
South West team. 

Ransford, your commitment, kindness, and professionalism 
have truly stood out. Thank you for going above and beyond 
—your efforts make a real impact every day. We’re proud to 
have you on the team! 

South East 

South West 
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Keeping you up to date with all the latest 
company news for all our Nurses and Clients. 

Whats is happening this month? 

Nurses - Whats in the News – June 2025 

News for Nurses UK Franchising... 
Nurses UK Franchising: Growing Care, Community, and 
Opportunity 

We’re excited to share continued momentum in the Nurses UK 
Franchising journey! As we expand our footprint across the UK, 
we’re proud to offer compassionate, driven individuals the 
opportunity to build their own healthcare recruitment businesses 
under the trusted Nurses UK brand. With our robust support 
system, operational training, and strong market presence, our 
franchise partners are equipped to deliver high-quality staffing 
solutions to local care homes, hospitals, and private providers. 
Whether you're an experienced recruiter, a healthcare professional, 
or simply passionate about making a difference in care, franchising 
with Nurses UK offers a purpose-driven path to success. Join us in 
shaping the future of healthcare—community by community. 

NHS App Expansion: 
The government is enhancing the NHS App—currently used by over 37�million—to facilitate clinical trial 
recruitment, prescription orders, test results, and hospital ratings. This builds on a £200�million funding 
reversal and aims for most non-urgent treatments to start within 18 weeks by 2029 
hfma.org.uk 

Preventive Healthcare Push: 
The Office of Health Economics chief warns that underfunding of prevention (vaccines, early interventions) 
is a short-sighted NHS trend. The article urges allocation of dedicated funding and outcome-based 
contracts to address this. 

Price Concessions for Medications: 
DHSC released price concessions for June, ensuring pharmacies receive updated reimbursement for certain 
medicines—important for community pharmacy managers 
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Finally, we are excited to announce, The 
Nurses UK Wellness Programme. 

Why join the Nurses UK Wellness Programme: 

Email: apply@joxleenoclinic.site.com  | Phone: 206-555-0135

Training Days: 
Next month training day will be held on Monday 
21st July 2025 for the mandatory free updated 
training and we also have Tues 26th August 
Mandatory Practical Training Day! 

If you would like to book in for our update training. 
Please contact the office on: 
recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk. 

Wellness in the Workplace: Small Moments, Big Impact 

At Nurses UK, we believe in taking care of our team just as 
much as we care for others. 
After a hectic week and with the sun blazing, we headed to the 
local beach for a refreshing dip in the sea. It was the perfect 
way to unwind, laugh, and recharge together outside the office. 

Wellness doesn't have to be complicated—sometimes a simple 
moment of fun and fresh air is all it takes to boost morale and 
reconnect. 
Here’s to more sunshine, team spirit, and little breaks that 
make a big difference! 

— The Nurses UK Team 

https://recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

